

## Susan Barber <sbarber@cnu.edu>

## Current exhibition in the Falk Gallery and Visiting Artist Gallery Talk/Recpetion

1 message

**CAH Deans Office** <cahdeansoffice@cnu.edu> Mon, Mar 10, 2014 at 3:14 PM To: faculty <faculty@cnu.edu>, employees <employees@cnu.edu>, students <students@cnu.edu>

Please join ArtCNU faculty and students welcoming visiting artist Leigh Tarentino campus at a reception and gallery talk for her exhibition *Memory of Snow*. The artist reception/gallery talk will be held March 25 at 12:15 p.m. in the Falk Gallery of Art.

